
REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF FREQUENCY COORDINATION REQUIREMENT

Applicant requests a waiver the requirement to submit a frequency coordination study

regarding terrestrial fixed service stations. A blanket waiver of this requirement was granted in

the Commission’s Public Notice, DA 18-398, released April 19, 2018.


